County of El Dorado
Board of Supervisors

District IV
530-621-6513

Memo

To: Roger Trout, Director of Development Services
CC: Cynthia Johnson, Deputy Clerk

From: Supervisor Ron Briggs, District IV

Date: 1/10/2012

Re: Sundance Subdivision

| have reviewed Clerk of the Board's planning report for the Board of Supervisors'
January 24, 2012, meeting agenda and have noted that several items are scheduled
as 2:00 pm time certain hearings on this date.

The aftemoon agenda for the Tuesday, February 7, 2012, Board of Supervisors
meeting does not include aftemoon hearings. For this reason, | request that the
Sundance Subdivision project (Rezone Z07-0040/TM07-1454/SUP S09-0012) be
continued to the February 7, 2012, Board of Supervisors meeting agenda.

Thank you.
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